Schmenk, Colin R -DNR

From: Jeffrey Howard Danko <jeffrey.howard.danko@jci.com>

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 11:51 AM

To: Chronert, Roxanne N - DNR; Neste, David E - DNR; Patel, Disa J - DHS
Cc: Scott D Wahl

Subject: Informational Sign Posting - Tyco Fire Technology Center Project

Roxanne/Dave/Disa:

During discussions between Tyco, WDNR, and DHS regarding the potential need for informational signs along the ditches
and select surface waters within the study area, it had been concluded that human health risk in these water bodies was
relatively low, but that signage would be considered if there was interest raised by persons or groups. Due to recent
public comments and request for information, Tyco is electing to post signs along the ditches and select surface waters
within the project area. We respectfully request WDNR support on developing the content and locations for the signs,
and distribution of the information to the general public in the area.

Upon agreement on content and information distribution approaches, Tyco will work expeditiously to prepare and post
the signs as well as provide information and documentation to appropriate individuals and entities.

Please let me know when you are available for discussion and | will set up a call to discuss. Thank you for your
assistance in advance. Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions or comments.

Jeffrey Danko

EHS Manager — Environmental Remediation
Johnson Controls

5757 N. Green Bay Ave

Milwaukee, WI 53209

+1 414 524 3344 direct

+1 262 349 2528 cell
jeffrey.howard.danko@jci.com
@johnsoncontrols
www.johnsoncontrols.com

Johnson Controls
USA
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